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‘The Fruit of the Spirit is Love, Joy, Peace, Patience, Kindness, Generosity, Faithfulness, 
Gentleness & Self Control’ (Galatians 5: 22-23) 

 
 

‘For I know the plans I have for you,’ declares the Lord. ‘Plans to prosper you and not to 
harm you. Plans to give you hope and a future.’ (Jeremiah 29:11) 
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Next Week 

 
Monday 6th March 

 
3:30pm Forest School Club 

 
Tuesday 7th March 

 
3:30pm Tennis Club 
3:30pm Choir Club 

3:30pm Make and Learn Club 
 

Wednesday 8th March 
 

3:30pm: Chess club 
3:30pm: F2/KS1 Football Club 

 
Thursday 9th March 

 
Year 2 visit to Chester Cathedral 

 
Friday 10th March 

 
3:30pm Netball Club 
3:30pm Spanish Club 

 

 
 

FoDS Meeting 
 

Thank you to those who attended our 
recent FoDS meeting. It was a very 
productive meeting and many of our 
future events have been planned. FoDS 
are very keen to make a donation to the 
Bennet Family Trust Fund and have 
agreed at the meeting that the Mother’s 
Day sale and Father’s Day sale, due to 
be held on 23rd March and 15th June, will 
be in aid of this fund. More details of 
these events will be sent nearer the time. 
 

Film Night 
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Letters went home this week about our 
Film Night on Thursday 16th March. If 
your child wishes to attend, the 
permission slips and payment must be 
handed in by next Friday 10th March. 
F1 F2 Y1 and Y2 children will watch 
’Finding Dory’ and Y3 Y4 Y5 and Y6 will 
watch ‘Daddy Day Care’ 
 
 

 
 

Friday 3rd March 
Children’s Disco 

 
5:15pm-6:30pm (F1, F2, Y1& Y2)  
 
7:00pm-8.15pm (Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6) 
 
A reminder it’s our Disco tonight. Tickets 
have been sent home but if you cannot 
find yours please just turn up and we can 
check our records here. 
 

 
Non-Uniform Day 

 

 
 

Thank you for supporting our non-school 
uniform day today. £706 was raised 
overall. Your generosity is very much 
appreciated. The proceeds will be 
donated to the Bennet Family Trust 
Fund. 
 

 
 

Easter Egg Hunt 
Saturday 25th March 

4:00pm onwards 
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A separate letter has been sent home 
tonight with full details of our forthcoming 
Easter Egg Hunt. Please support us with 
this event as best you can. Egg 
donations can be brought into school 
from next week.  
 

Parents’ Evening 
 

Parents’ evenings will take place on 
Tuesday 21st March and Wednesday 
22nd March. The agenda for your 
appointment will be as follows: 
 

1. Attendance and Punctuality 
2. Behaviour for Learning 
3. Current attainment 
4. Spring term expectations 
5. Targets for development 

 
A crèche will be provided during both 
evenings. 
 
We will be sending home a letter shortly 
for you to select your preferred day for 
an appointment. 
 

 
St Chad’s Golden Jubilee 

 

 
 

We will celebrate St Chad’s 50th 
Anniversary with a special church 
service this Sunday 5th March at 
10:30am. A special thank you to the 
members of our school choir who are 
performing on Sunday. Many of our 
pupils will also be attending as rainbows, 
brownies and guides and are looking 
forward to taking part. We hope to see 
you on Sunday morning. 

 
Toast and School Dinner Money 

 
Toast payment of £10.80 was due last 
term to cover until we break for Easter. If  
you haven’t yet paid, please could you 
give this your immediate attention. 
Contact the school office if you have any 
questions regarding your payment. 
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School dinner money for this term is £55 
for those of you who like to pay for the 
term in advance. Many thanks. 
 

 
 

Uniform 
 
We strive for the highest standards in 
every aspect of the school, including our 
children’s uniform. During the month of 
March, all pupils should continue to wear 
the school’s winter uniform as follows: 
 

BOYS: 
White shirt, royal blue and white striped 

tie, grey trousers, grey 
socks and navy blue V-necked jumper. 

Black school shoes 
  

GIRLS: 
White blouse, royal blue and white 

striped tie, navy skirt or navy pinafore,  

 
white socks and navy blue V-necked 

cardigan. 
Black school shoes 

 
 

Building Work 
 

A huge thank you for your patience 
during our building work this week. 
Unfortunately, the delivery of the new 
fencing has been delayed and will arrive 
at school during the week commencing 
20th March. This is disappointing as we 
had hoped to conclude the work next 
week, however delays are not 
uncommon with work of this nature.  
 
In the meantime, we will ensure the 
school is secured using temporary 
fencing and we will reinstate the use of 
the staff car park from next week. Thank 
you for your understanding. 
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Easter Service 
 
Our annual Easter Service will take 
place at St Chad’s Church on Friday 
31st March at 2:00pm which is also the 
last day of term. 
 
All parents are invited to attend this 
service so please keep the date free. 
Parents will be given the option of taking 
your child home from church at the end 
of the service. We will write to you 
nearer the time with more information.  
 

 

 
 
 

Parish Church News 
 

For Church information, please visit 
www.thurstaston.org.uk 

 
Sunday 5th March 

10.30am Golden Jubilee Celebration 
at St Chad’s 

8.00am service at St Bartholomew’s 
7.15 – 8.45pm Seventh session of 
Multi Sensory Bible at St Chad’s 

 
We look forward to seeing you on 
Sunday for the Golden Jubilee. 
 

My very best wishes, 
 

David Burrows 
 

Head Teacher 


